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Department of Transportation 
Division of Planning/Engineering 
Office of Transportation Project Development 
700 E Broadway Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-2586    605/773-3168 
FAX: 605/773-6608 

DATE:  April 6, 2017 

TO: Mike Behm - Director    
Division of Planning/Engineering 

FROM: David Voeltz - STIP Coordinator 
Project Development 

SUBJECT: Revision Item for the April 13, 2017 Transportation Commission Teleconference. 

FOR COMMISSION APPROVAL 

17-062 This revision will add a 2017 project to the STIP for FHWA awarded funding for project 
scheduling workshops & software procurement. 

FY 2017 Plus $12,000 
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